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DROPMORE INFANT SCHOOL 
 

ADMISSIONS POLICY 
 

2026/2027 
 
 
 

The Admission number for Dropmore Infant School is 25. 
 
Children who become five years old between 1 September 2026 and 31 August 2027 
will be admitted to Dropmore Infant School in September 2026 
 
For information, an up to date list of key dates and to apply for a school place, 
please visit the Buckinghamshire Council School Admissions website by clicking 
here.  
 
The Buckinghamshire Council Admissions Policy applies at present. 
 
 
 
1 The yearly admission number for this school is 25.  The school admit children to the 

school according to the Buckinghamshire Council Admissions Policies. 
 
 
2 The school admits children at the beginning of the academic year of their 5th birthday. 
 

 
3 Children remain at this school until the end of Year 2.  A form for transfer, giving a 

closing date for preferences will be sent to parents during their child’s final year at this 
school. 

 
 
4 If a place cannot be allocated at this school parents will have the right of review and 

appeal described in the Guidance for parents and guardians on school admission appeals 

 
 

This is in accordance with the Buckinghamshire Council Admissions Policies. 
 
 

https://www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools-index/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school-place/
https://www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools-index/school-admissions/school-admissions-guides-policies-and-statistics/school-admissions-policies/primary-community-and-voluntary-controlled-schools-admissions-policy-september-2025/
https://www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools-index/school-admissions/school-appeals/guide-to-making-a-school-appeal/

